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STATE BUDGET DELIVERING $36.2 MILLION EXPANSION AT BRABHAM PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

• $36.2 million for new multi-level classroom block and education support facility 

• Increased classroom capacity to help relieve enrolment pressures 

• Funding builds upon McGowan Governments record spend on education in West Swan 
electorate 

 
The 2022-23 State Budget is delivering a $36.2 million boost for a new multi-level classroom block 
and education support facility at Brabham Primary School. 
 
The $36.2 million boost will enable the planning and construction of education support facilities, an 
additional multi-level general learning classroom building and an offsite early childhood facility at 
the school. 
 
The multi-level teaching building will feature state-of-the-art facilities, including 15 general 
classrooms, science labs, activity areas, offices, and student staff amenities. 
 
The education support services building will include, 4 general classrooms, additional offices and 
assessments rooms, independent skills room, sensory and low stimulus rooms along with 
supplementary early learning facilities. 
 
These contemporary facilities will also be accommodated by a physio-gym and specialised pool for 
education support students in the area. 
 
This funding will ensure the school has the classroom capacity required to meet growing student 
numbers and provide greater education support facilities for the north-east corridor. 
 
The McGowan Labor Government continues to invest in Western Australian schools, this year’s state 
budget sees a total of almost $6 billion allocated to Western Australian schools. 
 
Comments attributed to Member for West Swan, Rita Saffioti MLA: 
 
“The $36.2 million investment will provide local students with modern learning facilities, whilst 
addressing the needs of our rapidly growing north-east corridor. 
 
“Our Government is committed to investing in local schools, ensuring every Western Australian 
student has the best possible opportunities to learn. 
 
“I am proud of this year’s budget and to be part of a Government who will continue to deliver for 
education in West Swan.” 
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